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IAME/FFSA - Supply of the engines for the categories FFSA: Sénior, Master et Gentleman.

On March 2, 2020, at the end of the afternoon, local time UTC + 1, the French Automobile Sport 
Federation (FFSA) published an offi cial press release on its usual channels, (Website, social networks, 
email sent by the press service FFSA), announcing textually:

“The FFSA and IAME having entered into a contract for a period of fi ve years, from 2018 to 2022, for 
the supply of engines in the Senior, Master and Gentleman categories.

Due to breaches by IAME of its contractual obligations, the FFSA was forced to terminate this contract.

However, in the interest of the karting players, organizers and licensees, this termination is only effective 
from the 2021 season, so that IAME will exceptionally remain the supplier of the concerned categories 
until the end of the 2020 season.

The FFSA will communicate on the sporting and technical choices that will be made for the 2021 
season. ”

IAME would like to inform that this decision was taken unilaterally by the FFSA on the basis of tendentious 
and unproven facts, without true consultation with the manufacturer and engine builder IAME.

IAME therefore reserves all its rights on this unilateral decision of the FFSA.

IAME is a company with more than 50 years of experience in the sport of Karting and what is most 
important to us is the correct and fair development of our Sport over any political or personal involvement.

IAME will ensure that the satisfaction of its resellers and customers is preserved at all times and at all costs.
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